
Coffee & Cake 
Morning
Come and meet other future Forest Girls families
After the school drop off, come along to The Forest School for 

tea/coffee and cake with Shirley Austin (Head teacher) and 

Sonja Allen (Assistant Head - Transition Lead) and meet other 

girl families also wanting to join The Forest Community from 

September 2024.

Tuesday 17 October 2023

9:15 - 10:30am

The Forest School Library

Parents of future Forest

Girls welcome please 

confirm your attendance 

via the google form link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSd23dWT43_NG9J7g

WQ8zI9lVKz-

e0VyqzgXSmTF8iUdk4-

Viw/viewform?usp=sf_link

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd23dWT43_NG9J7gWQ8zI9lVKz-e0VyqzgXSmTF8iUdk4-Viw/viewform?usp=sf_link

